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SEPTEMBER   THEMES 

5 Unity 

12   Family 

19     Servanthood 

  26    Jesus’ Supremacy 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

5  NO SERVICES 

12    Bowls 5-7 

19     Woman on Beast 

26     Woman Explained 

 

SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

5  NO SERVICE 

12    Relationships 

19      Perfect Example 

  26      Look to Jesus 

 

     

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

  

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 5 

   The leadership decided that with 

their absence on September 5
th
 and the 

only ones we KNEW would be 

present were the Guest Speaker, Guest 

Pianist and Song Leader, that it was 

better to just cancel the services for 

the week.    

    Services will resume on September 

12
th
 and we are praying for God to 

work to prevent this from happening 

in the future.   

   Many are disappointed with 

businesses having to cut hours or 

services due to lack of workers.  Many 

simply do not want to work, but 

expect things to be done.  Some blame 

COVID,  Government incentives to 

stay home or just laziness.  It’s time 

for people to remember God’s 

teaching: “If a man will not work, he 

shall not eat.” (2 Thess. 3:10).   

    Even sadder it is when Christians 

fail to be reliable in their service for 

the work that God needs to be done.  

“The harvest is plentiful, but the 

workers are few.  Ask the Lord of the 

harvest, therefore to send out workers 

into His harvest field.”   

When praying this prayer, remember 

to ask yourself if you are part of the 

answer! 

 

Food Distributions 
August saw another month 
where the number of people 

helped was just under 300.   We are 
looking closely at this downward 
trend to see if it will continue after 
school resumes.   We continue to 
need volunteers and workers as we 
have to unload the truck by ourselves 
(after loading it at the Food Bank). 

    
   The Next FooD Distribution will 
be:   Saturday: September  11th  

9 –   11 am 
Burley Farm 

1271 W. Dodge Road 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Our Clio schools are working on 
recongifuring for the school year 
and start classes after Labor Day: 
Pray for: 

 Work to be completed 

 Teachers prepared & excited 

 Families and Students ready 

 Godly values and truth taught 

    We are praying for students to 
encourage other believers at their 
school by participating in this 
event.  May these young people 
gather to pray for God to work in 
and through them to be a blessing 
at their school! 


